
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 3/7/2014 9:21:56 AM 
To: pje@cpuc.ca.gov (pje@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: CPUC Report for January 2014 

Phil -

Here's the report with cover letter. Have a great weekend! 

yours, 

sid 

From: Mitchell, Lavern 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 9:14 AM 
To: Burke, Brian 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: RE: CPUC Report for January 2014 

HI Brian: Attached is a copy of the January's submission. Thanks, Lavern 

From: Burke, Brian 
Sent: Friday, March 07, 2014 8:51 AM 
To: Mitchell, Lavern 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: FW: CPUC Report for January 2014 

Lavern, 
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Could you have someone send over the formal submission (including cover letter) where this 
was sent to the CPUC? If possible, send to both Sid and I? Thanks! 

Brian T. Burke 

Director, Customer Service Business Operations 

916-561-6774 

prom. Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 10:42 AM 
To: 1 Redacted 
Cc: Burke, Brian; Briel, Matt;|Redacted 
(Risk, Compliance & Tariffs) 
Subject: CPUC Report for January 2014 

Good day, All 

The CPUC report has been updated and verified with the January 2014 information. Please 
let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thanks 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0274871 


